CEASE OF BUSINESS OPERATION FOR PLAZA PREMIUM LOUNGE, KOTA KINABALU INTERNATIONAL
AIRPORT (EFFECTIVE 18 FEBRUARY 2021)

18 February 2021
Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform you that Plaza Premium Lounge (International & Domestic Departures) in Kota
Kinabalu International Airport had closed the operating business with effective 18 February 2021.

With this, Plaza Premium Group will not be taking any more bookings or reservations starting from the
date as stated above.

In such circumstance, Plaza Premium Lounge can be contacted in case you need clarification for any
issues due to the discontinuation of business. Plaza Premium Lounge will still be available and
contactable to handle your queries @ +603 3000 8989 | 1800 817 418 or email

customer.relations@plaza-network.com

Click here for the updated list of Plaza Premium Lounge.

HSBC Bank Malaysia Berhad 198401015221 (127776-V) ‘X} HSBC



https://cdn.hsbc.com.my/content/dam/hsbc/my/docs/list-of-airport-lounges-ptc.pdf

